
 

BOARD OF LIGHT AND POWER 
CITY OF MARQUETTE 

2200 WRIGHT STREET 

MARQUETTE, MI  49855-1398 

 

November 30, 2016 
 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

Division of Dam Safety and Inspections – Chicago Regional Office 

Attn: John Zygaj, P.E., Regional Engineer 

230 South Dearborn Street, Suite 3130 

Chicago, IL 60604 

 

Re: Extension Request for submittal of the Supporting Technical Information Documents for  

 Forestville Development, Marquette Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 2589-01) and 

Tourist Park Hydroelectric Project (FERC No. 2589-03) 

 

 

 

“This document contains Critical Energy Infrastructure or Privileged Information and therefore 

the contents are not public and have been classified as CEII or Privileged in elibrary.” 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PAUL A. KITTI 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

PHONE 906-228-0320 

FAX 906-228-0329 

PLANT FAX 906-228-0359 

Serving Our Community Since 1889 
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